
The Future of Ham Close: 
RHP customer drop-in session

Tuesday 10 January: 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

Grey Court School (dining room 
extension), Ham Street, TW10 7HN



Thank you to everyone who shared their views as part 
of the consultation for the Future of Ham Close. 
We’d like to invite you to preview the headline results 
from the consultation at a special drop-in session for 
RHP customers. You’ll get a chance to take a look 
at the key themes from the survey as well as ask any 
questions that you might have. 
It’d be great to see you at the drop-in session but if you 
can’t make it we’ll be sending the headline results to 
everyone after the event.
We’ll be in touch again in the near future to discuss the 
next steps of the project.


